Elizabeth M. Zanetti Elibunny Family Child Care 5916 South 5th Road Arlington, VA 22204

Dear Elizabeth,

Please feel free to share this letter of recommendation with any prospective child care clients.

With this letter, we give Elizabeth and her Elibunny Family Child Care our highest recommendation. Elizabeth and Lupe have been wonderful care-givers for our son who was in their care from the age of four months to eighteen months. From the very beginning, we could rest assured that he was safe and happy in their care. It was clear to us that he was learning quite a bit each day, and that he looked forward to seeing his family at Elibunny. Our son was not the easiest child to care for because he has a variety of allergies requiring a special diet and at times daily medications. Elizabeth has been very reliable when it comes to dispensing medications and following the instructions we received from our son's doctor. She has a professional yet pleasant demeanor and takes her job as child care-giver very seriously. We could not be more pleased with the quality of care that Elizabeth and Lupe gave to our child.

In short, we highly recommend Elibunny Family Child Care as a child care provider.

Best Regards,

Matt and Diane Mueller